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1st September 2020 
 
minhalexander@aol.com 
 
Dear Minh,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 200804.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Please advise since 1 April 2018, 

1. How many referrals has the trust made to the Health and Care Professions 
Council (HCPC) 

2. Can the trust please provide a broad breakdown of the reasons for these 
referrals 

3. Can the trust please provide a broad breakdown of the outcomes of these 
referrals 

SECAmb have not reported any individuals to the HCPC in this timeframe. 
 
Individual paramedics may have chosen to self-refer in this period, but we are not 
required to record these. The trust provides confidential support from our Consultant 
Paramedic team for staff who are considering self-referral 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


